
From: Steve Barber 

Sent: 27 September 2023 15:06 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: Steve Barber 

Subject: Application 2023/2712/P 

 

I am writing as the owner, with my wife Suzanne Barber, of Sunbury.We wish to 
comment on the letter from the Highgate Society of 22 September 2023. 
 
The letter states that “it is immediately clear that this proposal has stripped this 
building of its original design integrity”. 
 
It should be noted that the structure of the rear of the house dates from 1995 and 
does not reflect the symmetry of the rest of the house as originally designed. 
 
The current application restores the symmetry of the house. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
SD Barber 


